
This partnership is economical for the 
homeowner and assures beautiful trees for 
future generations in Bellemeade.

Contact City Commissioner Jennifer Gardner to 
receive a tree planting rebate form. You may call
her at 502-419-0633 or email her at 
jgardner1018@outlook.com  .

   SIGNS TO BE AVAILABLE OPPOSING     
     TOP GOLF FACILITY

The City of Hurstbourne has passed a resolution
in opposition to the rezoning of their city for the 
building of a new Top Golf Facility in the former 
Sears store site in Oxmoor Mall. Some concerns
of Hurstbourne residents are the eight story high
net and lighting, the high volume liquor sales, 
and the additional traffic in their area. 

The City of Bellemeade Commission supports 
the rights of fellow home rule cities to oppose 
commercial zoning changes near or within their 
borders. Therefore, the City of Bellemeade has 
authorized the appropriation of general funds, 
up to $100, to pay for yard signs supporting 
Hurstbourne and opposing the rezoning. These 
signs will be made available to the citizens of 
Bellemeade free of charge for placing in their 
yards. 

After Hurstbourne prints the signs, the Mayor will
receive 30 of them and will make them available 
on a first come, first serve basis. So stay tuned 
to the Mayor's email alerts, the Bellemeade 
Forum Facebook page, and the Nextdoor app 
for notifications.

 KEEPING UP-TO-DATE  IN BELLEMEADE

In addition to our newsletter, the
City of Bellemeade has several
outlets to help you keep up
with what is happening in the city
and to  engage in dialogue with

other residents.

Our web site http://bellemeade-ky.gov/ 
includes general information about our city as 
well as  commission agendas and minutes, 
announcements, Bellemeade ordinances, 
homes available, and Neighborhood Watch 
information.

We also have two Facebook pages: 
Bellemeade Forum page for general 
discussions and Bellemeade, Kentucky 
Neighborhood Watch page for residents to 
post suspicious activities and crimes in the 
area.

You may also sign up for Mayor Odom-Groh's 
Email Alerts by emailing him at 
mayor.bellemeade@gmail.com.

Finally, there is the Next Door app: 
https://nextdoor.com/ . It gives you access to 
Bellemeade and many neighborhoods in our 
area. It is another page for discussion and 
exchange of information and is very useful for 
selling things and getting recommendations for 
hiring people.

So if you have computer access, your 
communication with your neighbors just got 
stronger. Join us!

REVISED
          2018 RECYCLING SCHEDULE

Waste is collected every Tuesday, and    
Recycling is collected every other Tuesday 
during trash collection. After some  holidays, 
collection is postponed by one day. Delays 
are underlined.
                   
                    April 3, 17
  May 1, 15, Memorial Day   Delay-Wed 30
                   June 12, 26
                   July 10, 24
                   August 7, 21 
 September Labor Day   Delay-Wed 5, 18
                  October  2,16, 30
                  November 13, 27
    December 11, Xmas Delay-Wed, 12/26
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